
 

 

 

 

18th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Uniform 

Thank you for the donations of uniform. Staff have ensured all items are of good quality (some 

are new with labels still attached), they have been washed and sorted by size. We will make this 

available at the end of each day so please take what you need. 

Uniform consists of: 

• white or red shirt / blouse / polo shirt,  

• red cardigan / jumper,  

• grey or black skirt / pinafore dress / trousers (not jogging bottoms) 

• black shoes 

Items which may be worn in Summer 

• red / white gingham dress  

• grey or black shorts 

P.E. kit consists of: 

• white t-shirt,  

• black shorts and 

• trainers or sandshoes 

• jogging bottoms may be worn for outdoor PE. 

You do not have to buy uniform with the school logo on it and parents are strongly advised to 

write their child’s name on all clothes labels so that lost items can be returned. 

Jewellery reminder – earrings, bracelets and necklaces should NOT be worn in school. If your 

child is unable to remove earrings due to recent piercings they will need to be covered.  

Goodbye and Good Luck 

Our Year 6 pupils have had a great final year. They have worked particularly hard and have 

enjoyed many great moments. Class of ‘22 – we wish you every success and happiness for the 

future, we will miss you and we look forward to finding out how you progress over the coming 

years. Good Luck! 

The Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly is on Wednesday at 2pm. 

We are also saying farewell to Miss Johnson who has been teaching in Year 1 for the last year, 

and to Mrs Johnson (who worked with years 4 & 5) and Miss Brown (who has been covering PPA) 

who joined us temporarily. We are very thankful their support and hard work, and we wish them 



well for their new roles. Following successful interviews, new staff will be joining us in 

September. 

Please return… 

Don’t forget to return / complete the following by Thursday: 

• reading books and reading records 

• report slips 

• parent survey – link on main Dojo page 14th July 

 

Meet the Teacher 

The children return to school on Tuesday 6th September starting at 8.50am. Breakfast Club 

will be open from 8am for those who attend. 

Come along and meet your child’s teacher on Wednesday 8th September at 3.15pm or 

4.15pm. You will find out what the class will be covering during the term and when PE 

days are as well as other key information. 

 

Take care in this heat, 

Mrs Cook 


